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Re: Ni Florida, LLC; Application for a Rate Increase in Pasco & Lee Counties, Florida 
Docket No. 160030-WS 
Correction to OPC Concerns Response 

Dear Ms. Stauffer, 

In preparing the response to Question #3 of Staffs 4th Data Request, we discovered 
some miscoded items and responded appropriately to that Staff question. However, that 
discovery has led to our belief that the response to OPCs concern #7 (b) dated September 
13, 2016 needs correction by adding the following additional language: 

In researching the response to Question 3 of Staffs 4th Data 
Request, we have determined that the $4,004.00 charge from 
RVS should have been charged to Texas Utilities, not 
Hudson. So the $4,004.00 in Account 734-7, Contract 
Services-Customer Service-Other, should be removed. 

This is very similar to the information provided in response to the Staffs question 
#3. 

If you or any members of staff have any questions this regard please do not hesitate 
to contact me 
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